[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[School Board Member's Name]
[School Board Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [School Board Member's Name],

I am writing to inquire about the curriculum being taught in our public schools, specifically with regards to the inclusion of Critical Race Theory (CRT). As a concerned parent/citizen/taxpayer [choose one that applies to you], I believe it is important to understand the full content of the education being provided to our students. 

Given the national discussion surrounding CRT and its implications for education, I would like to request information regarding whether CRT is included in the curriculum of our schools. As I’m sure you know, transparency and clarity on this matter are crucial for fostering a productive dialogue between the community and the educational system.

Could you kindly provide details on whether CRT is a part of the teaching material in our district? If so, I would appreciate further information on how it is integrated into the curriculum and what measures are in place to ensure a balanced and inclusive learning environment for all students. Furthermore, I’d like to inquire as to whether CRT training is being provided for our educators, even if it is not expressly being integrated into the school curriculum. 

I believe that open communication and collaboration between the school board and the community are essential for the well-being and success of our student population. Your prompt response to this inquiry would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
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